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‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 

                                         
                         

Thursday 30th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been another very busy half term here in school.  I would like to thank all the school family staff for all 

their hard work, to all of our pupils for working hard/joining in with events that have taken place in school and 

to all of you for your continued support.  

 

Easter Holidays: 

School closes tomorrow at 3.30 pm (3.15 pm for the Nursery) and reopens on Monday 17th April at 8.55 am. 

 

Holiday Vouchers: 

If your child is registered as being entitled to free school meals you should now have received an email to 

download your £30.00 per child food voucher. 

 

Anonymous Donation: 

I would like to say a huge thank you to the ‘secret donor’ who left 12 Easter eggs outside my office to be 

distributed to pupils in school. A very generous act of kindness, thank you. 

 

Easter Competitions: 

Thank you to everyone that took part in the Egg Decorating Competition, the eggs look amazing in the entrance 

hall, independent judges had a very difficult task! 

Thank you also, if you were able to buy raffle tickets for the Easter Baskets. 

Money is being counted at the moment and will be spent to purchase new books for classrooms. 

 

Palm Crosses: 

 
Our Church has kindly donated a palm cross for every pupil. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 


